Minutes of the MSPE St. Louis Chapter

Chapter Board of Directors Meeting

May 27, 2020 Meeting and Conference Call
1. CALL TO ORDER –  Mike B called the meeting to order at 7:34 am.   A quorum was reached.  
2. Roll Call

	Board of Directors
	 
	3/29/2019

	President
	Mike Buechter
	X

	President Elect
	Rebecca Losli
	 X

	Treasurer
	Allison Morris
	X

	Secretary
	Mike Rademacher
	

	Past President
	Josh Crews
	 X

	Chapter Director
	Adam Zuroweste
	

	Chapter Director
	Erin Jearls
	X

	Chapter Director
	Jennifer Kuchinski
	 

	Chapter Director
	Lisa Cheng
	 X

	Chapter Director
	Bentley Green
	 X

	Chapter Director
	Marc Eshelman
	X

	State Director
	Kathy French
	X

	TOTAL BOD PRESENT
	 
	 

	Others – 
	 
	 

	 
	Eric Stauffer
	X

	 
	Bailey Manula
	

	 
	Sean Martin
	X


1. Approval of minutes from 2/28/2020 meeting. 

Allison motioned for the minutes from 2/28/2020 to be approved. Rebecca second. Minutes approved. 

2. President’s report – Mike.

The March 13th event and April 16th event were both cancelled due to COVID-19. Hopefully we can have a may event. Other online alternatives should be considered. June program will include officer rotation. The Rotary lunch occurred on 3/12/2020. Future City involvement – probably on hold due to COVID-19, but we can get involved when it gets going again. 

Action Item: Rebecca to research how to hold a chapter level webinar. 
3. Treasurer’s reports for chapter – Allison.
For the MSPE Banquet, we can out at a loss of $100.90. The January program, we came out at a loss of $88.34. More attendees at our next monthly program will help to prevent a loss. Our current balance is $6,460.05.
4. Audit – Jeff H
July 8th at 5 PM. 
5. Department of Programs– Mike B.
May 21st program, joint with ASCE. June 18th presentation is the officer installation. 
6. State Directors Report – Kathy.
State Board meeting on March 14th. They are going to create a separate board of directors for the Foundation. We have not been able to lease the space in the basement, and this has not all been rented out. The Foundation relies on this income. 
Next Meeting:  Next meeting is not scheduled for 4/24/2020.
Meeting was adjourned at: 8:04 am
